
 

 

March 8, 2021 

 

Parents and Guardians, 

The end of the school year is right around the corner and we are so excited 

to announce that we will be holding a graduation ceremony on Tuesday, 

May 18th for our graduating class of 2021. Mountain View High School is 

currently working with the district administrative team on final plans for this 

event in order to accommodate the health and wellbeing of our students, 

their families, and this community. There will be further communication 

coming from the Principal once plans are finalized. 

If you have not already done so, please order your cap and gown as soon 

as possible. Ordering must be completed by March 22nd to ensure timely 

delivery. 

You may complete your orders online, over the phone, or through our local 

Jostens office. 

To order online: 

 MVHS Cap and Gown Orders 

To order by phone:   

 520-344-8777 or 1-800-JOSTENS    

To order from the local office: 

 Mail attached order form to: 1130 E Pennsylvania, Suite- 504 

      Tucson, AZ 85714 

 Fax attached order form to: 520-843-2003 

 

Please keep in mind that all school fines and fees must be paid before your 

student can collect their cap and gown. 

The bookstore is open to take payments Monday-Friday 7:30 am- 3:30 pm 

or you may pay through the MUSD Online Payment Center.  

Please call 520-579-4400 with any additional questions. 

https://www.jostens.com/graduation/high-school/caps-and-gowns
https://storage.googleapis.com/pt06-1/messages/attachments/2a36710a31ae06f19a0719717fa04631/2021_SPRING_Order_Form_v40b.pdf
https://storage.googleapis.com/pt06-1/messages/attachments/2a36710a31ae06f19a0719717fa04631/2021_SPRING_Order_Form_v40b.pdf
https://az-marana.intouchreceipting.com/

